
 

 

 

15/06/2023 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians  

 

I am writing with an update on where we are with regard to the opening the new wrap around 

provision that Tiddlywinks will be providing at Crayke School. 

We now have an acknowledgment from Ofsted regarding our registration and the process is 

underway. We are now just awaiting either a visit or our registration certificate which will allow us to 

open. This process unfortunately has no time line so we are unable to give you a concrete opening 

date but we are hopeful that it will be soon and are keeping our fingers crossed. 

We are still hoping to open before the end of this term, which will allow you to put faces to names 

and for us to meet some of the children. We will of course keep you posted and as soon as we have 

any information, we will let you know.  

In the meanwhile, we are going to be opening up our booking system for next term (September 

2023). If you would like an information pack which covers everything you need to know including an 

enrolment/booking form and session costs please email Rowena Jew at 

tiddlywinks.oosc.crayke@gmail.com . 

Bookings for this term (if we are able to open) can be done on an ad hoc basis as can any extra 

sessions in the future, subject to availability. Permanent sessions from September 2023 will need to 

be booked for the term to guarantee your place and will be on a first come first served basis. If you 

have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Rowena. 

 

Kind Regards 

Tracey Roberts 
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